

Berwick Middle School

Lovaine Terrace Berwick upon Tweed Northumberland TD15 1LA
Head Teacher Derryth Hope
Tel & Fax: 01289 306140

Email: Admin@berwick.northumberland.sch.uk Website: www.berwickmiddleschool.org.uk

DH/SMF

18 September 2017

Dear Parents

You are warmly invited to attend our Open Evening on Monday 2 October 2017 from 6pm.

This is a great opportunity for both yourselves and your children to get a taste of life at Berwick Middle School. You will be able to meet our excellent staff team and ask any questions of them. While you are looking around our facilities staff and students will be available to discuss and demonstrate some of the learning opportunities we offer.

If you are unable to attend at this time, but would still like to come and visit us, please let us know and we will book a more convenient appointment for you to come and see the working life of the school.

Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact the school or visit our school website www.berwickmiddleschool.org.uk

I look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Derryth Hope

Head Teacher

Please return this slip to your child's Head Teacher

I/WE will be attending the Open Evening on Monday 2 October 2017.

I/We cannot attend the Open Evening but would like an appointment to look around the school.

Contact Telephone Number

Name of parent/guardian

Name of child

Current school











